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   BY E-MAIL  

 
April 7, 2015 
 
Jonathan Myers 
79 Wellington St. W., 30th Floor 
Box 270, TD South Tower 
Toronto, ON M5K 1N2  
 
Dear Mr. Myers:  
 
Re:  Windlectric Inc. 

Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities 
Board File Number EB-2014-0300 

 
The OEB has received your letter dated April 2, 2015 requesting an extension of time to 
file reply submissions. The OEB has considered the reasons for the request as set out 
in your letter and decided to grant the requested extension. Windlectric shall file its reply 
submissions and copy them to all parties on or before April 10, 2015. 
 
The OEB reminds Windlectric that it requested in its letter dated March 9, 2015 that the 
company provide certain clarifications relative to the System Impact Assessment (SIA) 
report and the Customer Impact Assessment (CIA) report. To date the OEB has not 
received this information. Please be informed that the OEB will not render a decision in 
this proceeding until Windlectric has provided the requested information. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c.  All parties in EB-2014-0300 
 


